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Thursday, July 7, 2011

Southern Village Asphalt Sealing Update
Due to the possibility of afternoon storms, the management of Asphalt Enterprises will decide daily whether or not the alleyway sealing will take place.  As you know, the sealing was cancelled on Wednesday, July 6th, but it will take place today, Thursday, July 7th. 
That said, here is the most current schedule:

Thursday, July 7th


Green Section

Friday, July 8th


Brown Section

Monday, July 11th


Purple Section

Tuesday, July 12th


Pink Section

Wednesday, July 13th

Yellow Section

Thursday, July 14th


Red Section (moved from July 6th) 

Friday, July 15th           

Open, 2nd Scheduled Rain Date

All affected residents will be getting hand-delivered notices on the day before their alleys are due to be sealed.  If your date is cancelled, the sealing will take place on Friday, July 15th.  Finally, if there is a need for a 3rd rain date, it will be on Monday, July 18th.
Clearly, rain is a major problem for this project.  Therefore, please be patient if your alley needs to be rescheduled because of the weather.  The team at Asphalt Enterprises is doing a great job communicating with Berkeley Property Management.  They are the experts in this area and we will continue to follow their advice. 

Still have questions?  Please e-mail, manager@southernvillage.org.
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